
 

 

 
 
 

August 29, 2023 
 
Families, 
 
Last May, we let you know of some upcoming improvements scheduled for Saint Mary’s 
Elementary. At the time, we advised that all windows and fans in the school were going to be 
replaced. 
 
The timeline for this project has been extended due to availability of qualified contractors. 

We now expect this project to take place next summer. We will be sure to update you as we 

have more information to share.  

 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact the HRCE Operations Services team at 
hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/Departments/BoardServices/Communications/message_to_community_saint_marys_windows_and_fans_may_2023.pdf
mailto:hrceoperations@hrce.ca

